
“Pay your Tributes to Astrea's name” 
—from “To Madam A. Behn on the publication of her Poems” (1684) 

The Aphra Behn Society welcomes new members. Dues are $50 for 2 years, and go 
toward supporting the annual conference as well as the newsletter, the annual graduate 

student award, and reduced fees for graduate student attendance at the conference. 

Name 

Institutional affiliation 

Mailing  
address 

Email address 

Phone number 

Fax 

Please mail this application along with a 
check for $50 (made out to “The Aphra Behn 

Society”) to: 

Jennifer L. Airey
The University of Tulsa
800 South Tucker Drive

Tulsa, OK 74119 




